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Overview

● Understanding company ownership structures has always 
been a fundamental part of good due diligence

● Growing awareness during the COVID-19 pandemic that 
limited access to basic ownership information creates 
significant corruption risks

● Globally, a number of governments are beginning to address 
this challenge

● Opportunity for the UNGASS to raise awareness of this 
challenge and potential solutions



An important 
building block of 
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Governments taking action

● South Africa, Mexico and Indonesia taking part in the 
UNODC, Open Contracting Partnership, Open Ownership 
and UK Government ‘Transforming Procurement Systems 
Project’ developed in response to COVID

● Utilising beneficial ownership data right at the start of a 
business entering the government’s supply chain or 
registering to bid 
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Governments taking action

● New legislation in the USA will require all federal contracts 
above USD$500,000 to disclose the beneficial ownership of 
contract awardees

● UK Public Procurement Green Paper (Dec 2020) will require 
all foreign companies bidding on UK contracts to disclose 
their beneficial ownership

● Since 2017 Slovakia has required all recipients of public 
funds of more than €100,000 to disclose their beneficial 
owners



Conclusion

● Buying quickly and safely has been harder than ever during 
this pandemic for government and business

● There is an opportunity at the UNGASS to support the global 
effort to ensure government has the information it needs, 
much faster, to make informed decisions about who it does 
business with

● This means ensuring that, as a minimum, all agencies in 
government can access beneficial ownership data at speed 
and in usable formats


